Recall cervical screening letter for patients registered male patients eligible for cervical screening
Dear

Our records show that your cervical screening test is now due.  Screening is an important part of preventative health care and taking part in regular screening reduces the risk of cancer.
Please contact reception and book insert preferred appointment type
Please bring this letter to your appointment.

Useful information and support are available online:
https://www.jostrust.org.uk/information/cervical-screening/trans-non-binary?gclid=CjwKCAjwoP6LBhBlEiwAvCcthB7YiMNJab33sacMaggw0zNnSnv45pdUlOpv8im6zsBg5awBNKJdBhoCQwgQAvD_BwE
(The link is long so reach it using google – search: information for patients cervical screening trans men non-binary)

If you would like to discuss screening more before you attend your appointment, or if you think we may need to change details we have on your records, please get in touch.

Yours sincerely

